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April 20, 2015

Darrell Monk

Plant Manager

Norlite, LLC

628 S. Saratoga Street
PO Box 684

Cohoes, NY 12047

Re: 2015 Household Hazardous Waste Collection Event
Dear Mr. Monk:

In accordance with BNYCRR 373.4.2(a)(2), this letter is written approval for the
household hazardous waste (HHW) collection event that will take place this year on
May 16, 2015 as outlined in the correspondence you submitted on April 17, 2015.

Please be reminded that you should have a copy of your Operational Plan on site
the day of your event.

Also be reminded that according to Subpart 373-4.3, the sponsoring organization
shall submit a detailed collection program plan at least 60 days before the date of the
event.

As in previous years, please submit the Collection Day Report and copies of
CESQG certifications, if any, in a timely manner. A link to an electronic copy of the
report form can be found on our website at http://www.dec.ny.gov/chemical/8778.html.
If you have any questions, please contact me at (518) 357-2248 or
suzan.innes@dec.ny.gov. -

Sincerely,

Suzan Innes
Division of Materials Management

cc: Ken Radliff
Commissioner of Public Works
City of Cohoes
97 Mohawk Street
Cohoes, NY 12047
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